12 Boheraroan,
Newmarket on Fergus,
Co. Clare.

7th of February 2017


ByrneWallace,
88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2.


Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Adam Blake. I am in my second year at the National University of Ireland Galway (NUIG), where I study Corporate Law.

I would like to apply for the Summer Internship Programme at ByrneWallace.                   .
I want to gain experience in a leading law firm in Ireland, in all types of law. I want to learn important aspects of working in a law firm, working with a team of professionals, and gaining legal skills and experience. I feel that I would acquire this at ByrneWallace.

I was introduced to the Law in Transition Year, at a law workshop we had in the school. This workshop entailed a mock trial, along with learning about the law in Ireland. After I had chosen to study law, but before I entered college, I did some work experience with a local solicitor, giving me a great insight into the life of a lawyer. 

Now I am in my second year studying Corporate Law (NUIG), and really enjoying the course, I would be grateful for the opportunity to complete a summer internship at ByrneWallace in 2017.

I would really appreciate if you would look upon my application favourably. I am available for an interview at your convenience.



Yours Sincerely,
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